
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  DCO Dean McFarren; Curtis Han, DCOS                          18 October 2022 

From:  Eddie Lam, Division Commander                                                Division: South Bay 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. Public Affairs Boating Safety Booth at Port of Redwood City Port Fest 
2. One new member achieved AUXOP Qualification in less than first calendar year.  
3. Academy Support Mission for San Jose Campbell School District  

 
 

HIGHLIGHT DETAILS: 
 

1. Once again Division 4 participated in the Port of Redwood City’s Port Fest which 
celebrates the RWC Port by staffing a Public Affairs Boating Safety Booth 

 
2. One new member, Neil Slawson has achieved AUXOP Qualification in his first calendar 

year of auxiliary membership! 
 

3. Jimmin Chang Introduced the U.S. Coast Guard Academy as a career choice at the San 
Jose Campbell School District.  Received a lot of interest as there are more options for 
career paths offered by the Academy such as Medical School..  

 

PROJECTS: None 
 

TEMPORARY PROBLEMS: 
Requested waivers for two current Flotilla Commanders to serve a third consecutive term 
due to lack of able and qualified members.  

 
AGENCY INTERACTION: None. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
Eddie Lam DCDR 
 


